
 

 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
 
 

15 May 2024 

 
 

KARLO MARTIN ROBOSA 
System Architect 
EACOMM Corporation 
11th Floor Unit MN CyberOne Bldg. 
Eastwood City CyberPark 
E. Rodriguez Avenue, Quezon City 
karlo@eacomm.com 

 
 

Dear Mr. Robosa: 
 

We are pleased to inform you that your proposal for the Subscription of Chatbot in the 
amount of Thirty-Five Thousand Pesos (PhP35,000.00) undertaken through Section 53.9 
Negotiated Procurement – Small Value Procurement of 2016 revised Implementing Rules and 
Regulation of Republic Act No. 9184, has been determined to be Lowest Calculated and 
Responsive Quotation (LCRQ). 

 
The contract/purchase order shall be issued at the soonest possible time. 

 
We appreciate your interest in this opportunity, and we look forward to your satisfactory 

performance of your obligations under the project. 

 
 

Sincerely yours, 

Date: 

2024.05.15 
11:31:41 

ROWENA CAN+D0I8C'0E0M' . RUIZ 
Executive Director V 
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